
From: timervolina@gmail.com <timervolina@gmail.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
CC: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/27/2012 3:45:59 PM
Subject: Thanks to Governor Haley

Rob,

I just wanted to express my personal thanks for Governor Haley's support of Children Come First and 
the Family Care Centers at Monday's event at York Place. Children Come First is one of the most 
important initiatives we have here at United Way and we believe that it's going to make a real 
difference to families who are broken by addiction, neglect and violence. 

Please let the Governor know how much we appreciate all of her support for United Way.  

-- 

Timothy M. Ervolina
President
United Way Association of South Carolina
400 Arbor Lake Drive, Suite B500 , Columbia, SC 29223
803.753.7359 Office
803.622.9176 Cell
www.liveunitedsc.org
Give. Advocate. Volunteer.
LIVE UNITED.

mailto:timervolina@gmail.com%20%3Ctimervolina@gmail.com%3E
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
http://www.liveunitedsc.org/

